Nov. 30, 2020

To: The Ohio Senate ENERGY AND PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMITTEE

DEAR Ohio Senate ENERGY AND PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMITTEE,

I have read and agree with the combined Sierra Club/organizational coalition letter of opposition to HB 104, submitted by Patricia Marida of the OH SIERRA CLUB NUCLEAR-FREE COMMITTEE, and Toledo attorney Terry Lodge, and 56 safe energy, environmental, and public interest organizations.

Sincerely,

Karen Hadden

Ex. Dir.

SEED Coaltion

605 Carismatic Lane

Austin, TX 78748